
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Velmar Centre Property Limited (4101 Rutherford Road)
Date: October-13-21 11:11:22 AM

From: mraja@  
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 8:53 AM
To: Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson
<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; info@westondownsra.ca
Subject: [External] Velmar Centre Property Limited (4101 Rutherford Road)

I have been alerted that the Velmar Centre Property Limited (4101 Rutherford Road)
development application will be discussed in a closed session council meeting today
and that during this meeting the City of Vaughan Council will decide whether to hire a
lawyer and planners to fight this condominium development on behalf of the residents
at the OLT.

I urge you to represent the best interests of the community you serve, uphold your
commitment, and reject this development application of 7 stories and 139 units.  

Sincerely,
Maya Raja

 Polo Cresent, Woodbridge 
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